
Shannon Drive (S-384) over Brushy Creek in Greenville County
Proposed Bridge Replacement
Public Information Meeting 

WELCOME

On behalf of the South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) and the Federal Highway Administration 
(FHWA), welcome to the Public Information Meeting for the proposed Shannon Drive (S-384) over Brushy Creek Bridge 
Replacement Project. The purpose of this meeting is to provide you with an opportunity to review and discuss the 
proposed bridge replacement project with representatives from the Project Team. This meeting is being conducted 
with an informal, drop-in format. Exhibits are on display that depict the Preferred Alternative for the project. 
Multiple methods are also being offered for you to provide us with your important feedback regarding the proposed 
improvements. Thank you for your participation!

WHAT IS THE PROJECT?

SCDOT proposes to replace the Shannon Drive over Brushy Creek bridge with a new bridge in the same location, 
minimizing impacts. The existing 45-foot long by 28-foot wide, timber-pile bridge was constructed in 1965 and is 
currently load restricted. The proposed new bridge is 140 feet long, 39 feet wide, and supported by concrete columns. 
This project is part of SCDOT’s Strategic 10-year Plan to greatly reduce the number of closed and load restricted bridges 
in South Carolina.
Link: www.scdot.org/projects/ten-year-plan.aspx
To expedite completion of the project and minimize impacts, SCDOT intends for the bridge to be closed and traffic to 
be detoured during construction, which is anticipated to take approximately 12 months. The proposed detour (refer to 
map above) uses East North Street (S-94), Richbourg Road (S-385), and Edwards Road (S-304) for a total detour length 
of about 1.5 miles. 

Tuesday, June 21, 2022
5:00 pm – 7:00 pm

Aldersgate United Methodist Church
7 Shannon Drive, Greenville, SC

Project Location and Proposed Detour RouteDO YOU HAVE COMMENTS?

We Value Your Input
You may provide comments in the following ways:

Fill out your comment form and place it in 
the comment box at this meeting

Mail your comment form to: 
Ms. Erica Hailey
SCDOT – 955 Park Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Email your comments to:        
HaileyEY@scdot.org

Fill out the on-line comment form under 
“Contact Us” on the project website 
www.scdot.org/ShannonDrive
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We appreciate your participation in this public 
information meeting and encourage your feedback 
regarding the proposed Shannon Drive Bridge 
Replacement project. 

Comments will be accepted through       
Wednesday, July 6, 2022

SCDOT will respond to all comments. Each comment 
will be made part of an official public meeting file, 
which will be available for review along with the 
displays and public meeting handout, at SCDOT’s 
Headquarters. Information provided, including names 
and addresses, will be published and is subject to 
disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act.

Title VI Compliance: SCDOT complies with all requirements set forth by Federal regulations issued by the U.S. Department of Transportation under Title VI of the 
Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended.  Any person who believes that he or she has been discriminated against because of race, color, religion, sex, age, handicap 
or disability, or national origin under a program receiving federal aid has the right to file a complaint with SCDOT. The complaint shall be filed with the Title VI 
Program Compliance Coordinator, at the Office of Business Development & Special Programs, 955 Park Street, Suite 117, Columbia, SC 28201 or at (803) 737-
5095.  The complaint should be submitted no later than 180 days after the date of the alleged act of discrimination.  It should outline as completely as possible 
the facts and circumstances of the incident and should be signed by the person making the complaint.

WHAT IS THE ANTICIPATED PROJECT SCHEDULE?

June 6 - July 6, 2022
Public Comment 

Period

Late Summer 2022
Environmental 

Documentation Approval 

Winter 2022
Right of Way 

Acquisitions Begin

Winter 2023
Construction 

Anticipated to Begin

WHAT IS THE PROJECT’S PURPOSE?

The purpose of the project is to replace the structurally deficient bridge that carries Shannon Drive (S-384) over Brushy 
Creek.  Although the “structurally deficient” status identifies the bridge as having one or more structural issues that 
require attention, the bridge is currently safe for vehicle traffic.

HOW IS THE PROJECT FUNDED?

With an estimated cost of $2.3 million, the proposed Shannon Drive Bridge Replacement Project will utilize both 
state and federal funds from the Off-System Bridge Replacement Program identified in the Statewide Transportation 
Improvement Program (STIP).

NEED MORE INFORMATION?

Visit the project website at: www.scdot.org/ShannonDrive

http://www.scdot.org/projects/ten-year-plan.aspx
http://www.scdot.org/ShannonDrive
http://www.scdot.org/ShannonDrive



